
 

 

 

 

This year,  for Science evening again, our wonderful teachers 

have recorded some exciting experiments for you all to watch and take part in at home! 

 

All the investigations use resources and equipment that you can find in and around the 

home. You may just need a couple of extra items. 

 

They will be available on our YouTube channel  a link will be sent via text on the day. 

The videos are not live, so you will able to access them at a time that suits you. 

 

We would love to see what you have been up to, so please send any pictures, or 

written work, to Mrs Dean, Miss White or Miss Duffett on the Science email address: 

science@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk 

Science Event via YouTube 

Thursday 20th January 2022 

 


